
 

Executive Summary  

Training Committee Meeting  

14 February 2023  

1. The responses of the feedback survey from the in-person National Convention 

2022 have been collated. The survey for the on-demand footage is due to be 

released shortly. 

 

2. The Young Horse Forum 2023 is due to take place on 2 March at the BS 

National Training Center, hosted by Philipp Hess and Paul Hayler. 

 

3. All BDCC courses are live and accepting applications, with five Level 2 courses 

and two Level 3 courses advertised around the country. Discussions are ongoing 

for courses in Wales and Scotland. Level 1 courses will be available in 

collaboration with The Pony Club. 

 

4. A coach educator standard setting day is organised for 13 March at the BS 

National Training Center, with a BD wider workforce day organised for the 

following day on 14 March. 

 

5. Training content for the coming months was discussed and suggestions were 

welcomed from the committee. The CPD working party will provide updates at 

the next meeting.  

 

6. Updates were given regarding the Stewards Program, following the recent 

assessments and refresher course.  

 

Date of next meeting –  15 May 2023 


